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UNATTACHED PATIENT BONUS INCENTIVE UPCOMING END DATE  
 

Effective March 1st, 2020, the unattached patient bonus incentive (health service code UPB1) will no longer be available 

for billing. Physicians who take on patients prior to March 1st and who meet the current criteria are advised to submit 

their claims within 90 days of the date of service.  
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